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This communication has been marked UNCLASSIFIED/LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed. This message contains information from the Greenfield Police Department, which may be privileged and exempt from
the disclosure under applicable state laws. If the reader of the communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited and punishable under Indiana Code 5-2-4-6 and 5-2-4-7. Upon receiving this
document, the recipient shall: use, maintain, disseminate, store, purge, and destroy this document and its contents in accordance with federal
guideline 28 CFR Part 23.

Person of Interest for Fraud

Two money orders were dropped off to a rental company (Berkshire Hathway) located at 1890 W. Main St.
Greenfield, In on 8/1/23, and taken from the rental company. The money orders were then altered and cashed at a
bank in Indianapolis. Below images show an individual cashing those money orders. Greenfield Police Department
is needing assistance in identifying the person below.

Anyone with information regarding this incident should contact Det. Andrew
Pfaff,

apfaff@greenfieldin.org / 317.325.1238
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